
 

PEAK Newsletter February-March 2017 

 
 Hey everyone! Now that I am all settled into the position of youth director, it’s time for us to 

get busy. We have many upcoming events that are designed to enrich our faith by serving 

others, challenging ourselves and of course building community as we have fun alongside one 

another! Please mark your calendars with the dates for these upcoming events and of course 

feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. It is an absolute blessing to be a 

part of the San Leandro Presbyterian Church, I can’t wait to see what this year has in store! 

 

 

  

Mini Golfing 

 

On February 22nd we will be mixing up our normal 

Wednesday night routine. After dinner we will head to 

Subpar mini golf in Alameda for some fun. Please bring 

$10 to cover your game! We will be returning around 

8:00. Make sure to turn in your permission slips! 

 

 

Harbor House Workday 

 

Our church will be participating in “A Day of 

Service” from 9am-noon on Saturday February 

25th. A Day of Service is a volunteer service 

opportunity coordinated by Project Peace East 

Bay to bring together local faith-based groups, 

non-profit organizations, and East Bay social 

service providers. We will be helping out Harbor 

House ministries by cleaning their kitchen, 

organizing their clothing store and helping with 

any building maintenance or yard work. PEAKers 

will be grabbing lunch afterwards. I will provide 

transportation there so if you would like a ride 

meet at the church at 8:30 SHARP! If you are 

getting your own ride there  then meet us at 

Harbor House ministries, 1811 11th Ave, Oakland 

Ca.  Make sure to turn in your permission slips!  
 

Waffle Sunday 

 

What’s better than church on Sunday? Waffles 

after church, that’s what! On March 5th we will 

have our first Waffle Sunday. After the 9:30 

service we will head to the peak room for a 

delicious breakfast… don’t miss it! 



 

 

WOW…. That’s a lot of stuff! Here’s a quick snapshot so you have all of those important 

events and dates! 

30 Hour Famine 

 

We will be participating in the 30 hour famine on 

March 30th-April 1st. The goal of this event is to 

spread awareness and raise funds to benefit those 

in the world who struggle with hunger each and 

every day. We will be consuming nothing besides 

juice and water from Friday afternoon till Saturday 

evening. More details are to come in the next few 

weeks! We will be doing a few fundraising events 

during coffee hour after church on March 5th and 

19th. Please be there!  

 

Mission Trip 

 

Last week flyers were passed out with information regarding 

our mission trip to Portland on August 6th-11th. Remember 

we need your registration and deposit turned in by March 

1st. Let me know if you need an extension. We will NOT be 

having an auction this year, instead we will be doing “work 

projects” for members of the congregation in exchange for a 

monetary donation. We will begin work project sign ups on 

Sunday March 19th during coffee hour. More info will be 

coming shortly but mark those calendars!! 

 

Wednesdays Weekend Sunday 

Feb 22nd Mini Golf Feb 25th HH 

workday 

March 5th Waffles 

and 30 hr famine 

Sponsorship 

 March 31-April 1 

The 30 hr famine 

March 19th 

Mission trip 

Sponsorship  

 


